
CEPP Minutes, February 17, 2004

Present: M. Arnush, M. Fair, H. Foley, F. Gonzalez, C. Joseph, N. Merrill,
P. Oles, R. Rodriguez, P. Rubio (scribe), L.Simon, G. Thompson (chair)

Approval of Minutes:  Minutes of February 3 and 10 were approved.

Chairs Comments:
Gordon announced that CEPP will soon receive a proposal for the establishment of a
Department of Dance.

Middle States Ten-Year Review
Sarah Goodwin will direct the Steering Committee responsible for the self-study.
CEPP’s task will be to discuss and endorse it, and although still undetermined, it will also
contribute to the work of the Steering Committee.

Honors
Jon Ramsey has presented to CEPP a document with 21 proposals for streamlining the
process and tightening the qualifications for the Dean’s list. The document proposes to
move from a honors’ selection process based on students’ CUMs, to a percentage of the
class (25%). Nick and Meagan will discuss Ramsey’s proposals with Academic Council.




